2014 DAy TiMES MEMORABLE PHOTOS

PicTures To Prove It

2014 was quite a year in the Pawtuxet Valiey. Today, we wrap
up our series of some of the more memorable moments of
the year with Coventry during the second half of 2014.

Clockwise from above: The late Coventry FD Chief (ret.)
Stanley J. Mruk (bottom left in photo) has the Coventry Fire
Alarm Headquarters renamed in his honor; a Coventry Rams
cheerleader and coach share a hug during the organization’s
Pink-Out Day in October; Coventry High English teacher
Julie Lima-Boyle with a Chinese student during Boyle’s trip
to China as an ambassador of American education earlier
this year; and students at Coventry’s Alan Shawn Feinstein
Middle School work on a science problem in September with
their new school department-issued Google Chromebooks.




